
From: Kendall, Perry HLTH:EX [mailto:Perry.Kendall@gov.bc.ca]  
Sent: November 8, 2012 5:00 PM 
To: Dennis and Sharon Noble <dsnoble@shaw.ca> 
Cc: Kowalewsky, Sheila J ABR:EX <Sheila.Kowalewsky@gov.bc.ca>; 
MacDiarmid.MLA, Margaret LASS:EX 
<Margaret.MacDiarmid.MLA@leg.bc.ca> 
Subject: Re: Dr. Kendall confirms Smart Meters are safe.  
  
Dear Mr and Mrs Noble, 
  
If the question is asked in the context of EMF hypersensitivity, then I would 
refer you to the WHO statement which in summary states that symptoms 
are real, but no scientific causal proof on etiology at present  links those 
symptoms to EMF exposures. 
 

If you are referring to the possibility that if RF (as from cellphones) were 
shown to be carcinogenic, then it would be reasonable to posit that children 
would be at higher risk from repeated exposures to this source. 
 

Should either of these outcomes be convincingly demonstrated, I and my 
colleagues in public health would make appropriate recommendations re 
risk mitigation. 
 

I hope this answers your question. 
  
Best wishes 

Perry Kendall 
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